
  
   

  
  

 

  

   
  

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
  

 

 
 
 

IBER 

From: Paul Wallstrom <wallstrom@paulwallstrom.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 1:01 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator <RulesC@oic.wa.gov> 
Subject: RE 2021-09 Administrative Hearings (OIC attempting to limit the rights of the appellant) 

External Email 

I also oppose the proposed change to WAC 284-02-070(2) which has been submitted as “R 2021-09 
Administrative Hearings” by the OIC. I believe there should be wider input from members of the WSBA 
to such drastic change affecting members rights negatively. Such changes, if any, should be drafted with 
the help of organizations and individuals within the membership. I would also appreciate an explanation 
of the reason(s) for the changes. They do not appear to be necessary and any need is outweighed by the 
negative affect the proposed changes will have on WSBA members. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Wallstrom 
Wallstrom Law Offices 
1734 NW Market Street 
Seattle, WA 98107 
Phone: (206) 420-0180 
Fax: (206) 339-7037 
Email: wallstrom@paulwallstrom.com 
Website: PaulWallstrom.com 

mailto:wallstrom@paulwallstrom.com
https://PaulWallstrom.com
mailto:RulesC@oic.wa.gov
mailto:wallstrom@paulwallstrom.com

